L3S M@ DUTY CLERKS OFFICE = 3
AT MELBIS D

10 DOWNING STREET s Jba 02
LONDON SWIA 244
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ard Head of the Defenice and Overseas Secresarial
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IRAQ: POTENTIAL UK CONTRIBUTION TO ANY MILITARY ACTION

The Prime Minisier has seen your leter of 20 September, and has
discussed the issues with the Defence Secretary. :

The Prime Minister has agraed that we should present Package 2 s a
potential UK contribution &t the CENTCOM Planning Conference this week, ie
Special Forces, Air and Maritime Forces with & possible Royal Marines
contribution for operations in Scuthern Irag. We should not be shy aboul
presenting this as 8 significant and valuable offer.
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svailable. 1 should emphasise that he has agreed w this changeover of units
strictly for conhngency purposes. We should do all we can o minimise

publicity. — ~ :
| am copying this letter 1o Simon McDonald (FCO), Mark Bowen (HMT)
and 1o and Desmond Bowen (CQ).
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